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Brethren,            September 3, 2020 
 

 Greetings in the lovely name of our risen Lord and Saviour, Jesus Christ. I hope and pray this finds 
you all well and faithful in the service our great God.  
 
 In August, we were blessed to present our ministry to 7 different churches in 5 different states. We 
have also received news that 4 more churches have made the decision to financially 
support us!! This allows us to report that we have 82% of our needed support committed!! 
Please pray with us that we will continue to see our support be raised over the coming 
months.   

In September, we do not have very many meetings scheduled to present our ministry. In the last 
few weeks we have had quite a few churches cancel due to the current Covid situation. Since the baby is 
due to arrive in the next few weeks, we have not tried to book too many replacement meetings for this 
month in order to allow us to stay close to home for the remainder of the pregnancy.  We do have a pretty 
full schedule booked for the rest of this year beginning in October, and we are praying that nothing will 
hinder these meetings. 

 
 This last month, we learned that the Papua New Guinea government will again be processing new 
applications for work permits. We have been working these last couple weeks to fill out, gather, and send 
in all the necessary paperwork to apply for a work permit. We just received news that the sponsoring 
national pastor in Papua New Guinea has signed off on our application and our paperwork has been 
forwarded on to the government office for approval. As soon as we receive approval, we can submit our 
request for visas to enter Papua New Guinea. Please pray that we will receive approval quickly on 
this work permit application in order to allow us to depart for Papua New Guinea around 
January/February of this coming year.   
 
 Also, at the end of September, we will be taking quite a few totes to a shipping ministry in North 
Carolina. We are sending over quite a few totes filled with lots of gospel tracts, clothing, school and study 
books, and other household items we will need to set up our house and ministry in PNG. The shipping 
ministry has informed us that the container will leave around the end of October and should arrive in the 
highlands of PNG around the beginning of next year. 

 If you would like to help with the cost of shipping these things to the mission field, please send all 
monies to Word for the World Baptist Ministry, P. O. Box 849, Rossville, GA, 30741, and designate for the 
“Seremak Setup Fund.”  

 
Lastly, please keep Sheila and the new baby in your prayers as the baby is due to arrive this month 

and we are just praying for a healthy delivery. The doctors have given us good reports up to this point and 
we are trusting the Lord to keep both Sheila and the baby safe for the remainder of this pregnancy.  
 
 

 To God Be the Glory,  
        Kenneth Seremak and Family 
 
 

 
 

 

 

CONTACT INFO: 
(843) 441-7789 

2227 Plantation Dr 
Beaufort, SC, 29902 

kennethseremak@gmail.com 

HOME CHURCH: 
Calvary Baptist Church 
256 Old Savannah Hwy 

Beaufort, SC 29906 
(843) 525-6426 

SEND SUPPORT TO: 
Word for the World 

P.O. Box 849 
Rossville, GA 30741 

(706) 866-8826 


